
Dear Families,

My name is Jennifer Smith and I will be teaching First
Grade for the 2024-2025 school year. I graduated from
Kutztown University in 2015 with a bachelor’s degree in
Elementary Education PreK-4. In 2021, I returned to
Kutztown and achieved my Master’s Degree in
Elementary Education. For the past nine years, I have
taught various grade levels (Fourth, Third, and Second
Grade) within the Diocese of Allentown. In my free time, I

enjoy spending time with my family and friends, shopping, and watching
Phillies games!
I am very excited to be joining the St. Aloysius family! I hope everyone has
a wonderful, relaxing summer and I look forward to meeting you in the fall!

Sincerely,

Miss Smith


